
Dear Club Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring the safety 

and well-being of all club members, we are implementing new safety procedures effective 

immediately. 

New Safety Procedures: 

• Mandatory temperature checks at the entrance. 

• Face masks are required in all indoor areas. 

• Hand sanitizing stations will be available throughout the facility. 

• Social distancing guidelines must be followed during all activities. 

• Regular cleaning and disinfecting of high-touch surfaces will be conducted. 

We appreciate your cooperation in following these procedures, which are designed to protect 

everyone in our community. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

reach out. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

The Club Management Team 


